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QUESTION 1

You need to design a solution that meets all of the software update requirements. 

Which two actions should you perform? Each correct answer presents part of the solution. 

A. Implement System Center Service Manager. 

B. Deploy a configuration baseline to all devices. 

C. Implement System Center Operations Manager. 

D. Implement System Center Configuration Manager. 

Correct Answer: BC 

 

 

QUESTION 2

Your network contains an Active Directory domain named contoso.com. You currently have an intranet web site that is
hosted by two Web servers named Web1 and Web2. Web1 and Web2 run 

Windows Server 2012. Users use the name intranet.contoso.com to request the web site and use DNS round robin. 

You plan to implement the Network Load Balancing (NLB) feature on Web1 and Web2. 

You need to recommend changes to the DNS records for the planned implementation. 

What should you recommend? 

A. Create one alias (CNAME) record named Intranet. Map the CNAME record to Intranet. 

B. Delete both host (A) records named Intranet. Create a pointer (PTR) record for each Web server. 

C. Create a new host (A) record named Intranet. Remove both host (A) records for Web1 and Web2. 

D. Delete one of the host (A) records named Intranet. Modify the remaining host (A) record named Intranet. 

Correct Answer: D 

We are currently using Round Robin. We therefore have two host (A) records named “intranet” in DNS: one pointing to
the IP address of Web1 and one pointing to the IP address of Web2.  

To move to Network Load Balancing (NLB), we just need one host (A) record pointing to the NLB cluster IP address.
Therefore, the solution is to delete one of the “intranet” host (A) records and point the remaining “intranet” host (A)
record to the NLB cluster IP address. 

 

QUESTION 3

Your network contains an Active Directory domain named contoso.com. 
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You currently have an intranet web site that is hosted by two Web servers named Web1 and Web2. Web1 and Web2
run Windows Server 2012. 

Users use the name intranet.contoso.com to request the web site and use DNS round robin. 

You plan to implement the Network Load Balancing (NLB) feature on Web1 and Web2. 

You need to recommend changes to the DNS records for the planned implementation. 

What should you recommend? 

A. Create a service locator (SRV) record. Map the SRV record to Intranet. 

B. Delete both host (A) records named Intranet. Create a pointer (PTR) record for each Web server. 

C. Remove both host (A) records named Intranet. Create a new host (A) record named Intranet. 

D. Delete both host (A) records named Intranet. Create two new alias (CNAME) records named Intranet. Map each
CNAME record to a Web server name. 

Correct Answer: C 

We are currently using Round Robin. We therefore have two host (A) records named "intranet" in DNS: one pointing to
the IP address of Web1 and one pointing to the IP address of Web2. 

To move to Network Load Balancing (NLB), we just need one host (A) record pointing to the NLB cluster IP address.
Therefore, the solution is to delete the existing "intranet" host (A) records and create another "intranet" host (A) record
pointing to the NLB cluster IP address. 

 

QUESTION 4

Your network contains an Active Directory domain named contoso.com. The domain contains a member server named
Server 1. Server1 runs Windows Server 2012 R2 and has the Hyper-V server role installed. You create an external
virtual 

switch named Switch1. 

Switch1 has the following configurations: 

Connection type: External network 

Single-root I/O virtualization (SR-IOV): Enabled 

Ten virtual machines connect to Switch1. 

You need to ensure that all of the virtual machines that connect to Switch1 are isolated from the external network and
can connect to each other only. The solution must minimize network downtime for the virtual machines. 

What should you do? 

A. Remove Switch1 and recreate Switch1 as an internal network. 

B. Change the Connection type of Switch1 to Private network. 

C. Change the Connection type of Switch1 to Internal network. 
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D. Remove Switch1 and recreate Switch1 as a private network. 

Correct Answer: B 

You can change the connection type of a virtual switch from the virtual switch manager without having to remove it. 

A private virtual network is isolated from all external network traffic on the virtualization server, as well any network
traffic between the management operating system and the external network. 

This type of network is useful when you need to create an isolated networking environment, such as an isolated test
domain. 

References: http://technet.microsoft.com/en-us/library/cc816585%28v=WS.10%29.aspx 

http://blogs.technet.com/b/jhoward/archive/2008/06/17/hyper-v-what-are-the-uses-for-different-types-of-
virtualnetworks.aspx 

 

QUESTION 5

You plan to allow users to run internal applications from outside the company\\'s network. You have a Windows Server
2012 R2 that has the Active Directory Federation Services (AD FS) role installed. You must secure on-premises
resources by using multi-factor authentication (MFA). You need to design a solution to enforce different access levels
for users with personal Windows 8.1 or iOS 8 devices. 

Solution: You migrate the AD FS server to Microsoft Azure and connect it to the internal Active Directory instance on the
network. Then, you use the Workplace Join process to configure access for personal devices to the on-premises
resources. 

Does this meet the goal? 

A. Yes 

B. No 

Correct Answer: A 
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